
27th November 2024

Pantomime Visit ‘The Princess & the Frog’ – Wickersley School & Sports College (WSSC)

Dear parent / carer,

As part of our enrichment & entitlement curriculum, we will once again this year be providing the

opportunity for the Y4 pupils from across our Primary Schools to visit a trust secondary school to

watch their annual pantomime performance. Year 4 will be visiting Wickersley School & Sports

College (WSSC) on Tuesday 3rd December to see this year’s pantomime ‘The Princess & the Frog’.

The visit leaders will be Mr Steeple and Mrs Woodcock and students will be travelling by a local

coach company. All relevant risk assessments have been completed.

The trip will depart during school time and return before the end of the day.  As the trip is in school

time, in case of emergency please contact the school office. If we are delayed, we will update via

dojo.

Students will require a packed lunch that they will eat in school prior to departing. If your child is in

receipt of free school meals and requires a lunch provided by school, please contact the school

office. They may also wish to bring a small snack for later in the day due to eating an early lunch. This

may be eaten during the performance so only send ‘quiet’ snacks please, e.g no crisps.

Students will be expected to wear uniforms and have suitable footwear and a coat.

As this is a traditional pantomime, there will be ‘pantomime humour’ throughout the performance,

similar to that which you would find in a local theatre performance. If you have any questions or

concerns regarding this, please contact your child’s class teacher to discuss further.

We expect students to behave in an appropriate sensible manner and follow the school code of

conduct at all times. We reserve the right to refuse access to the visit for students who do not meet

the acceptable criteria of behaviour and may pose a risk to themselves or others.

As this is part of the curriculum entitlement, there will be no financial contribution required by

parents/carers for this visit.

If you have any questions or queries, please don’t hesitate to contact the school office.

Many thanks,

Signed by H Steeple and K Woodcock


